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Dear Ms Darragh

Re: Justice Bill

| refer to your letter dated 8 July 2014.

On behalf of the Commission | would confirm we have no contrary views to
the proposed amendments to the Justice Bill.

The Commission welcomes the introduction of Section 78, Duty of solicitor to
advise about client about early guilty pleas, as this could serve to reduce the
volume of contested cases coming before the courts and will monitor if the
introduction of this section results in a saving for the Legal Aid Fund.

1 would like to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting the Commission to
formally respond to the proposed amendments.

Yours sincerely

Noleen Smwie
Secretary to the Board
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